Layton High School
Community Council Meeting Minutes
February 13, 2017

In attendance: Linda Flint, Brian Godfrey, Jamie Lewandowski, Blaine Moon, Julie Reynolds, Kathleen
Wilcox, Ryck Astle, Mike Moss, Allyne Hall, Brad Nielsen

Guests: Brigit Gerrard

Excused: Steve Batchelor, Britney Francis

Reviewed and approved the minutes from November meeting.
School Trustlands Monies Proposals

Discussion was held today and presentations given from various Layton High School departments
requesting funds from the 2017-2018 Trustlands money. Layton High School will be receiving
approximately $187,772.

The following requests were approved for funding for the 2017-2018 school year.

Math Department: $34,068 to be used for 40 computers and cart and summer time salaries to add
additional math tutorial videos and links to Math teacher’s calendars and websites.

Technology specialist: $43,520 to update computers and projectors throughout the school.

Language Department: $26,000 for a Language Lab. If LHS will pay for one lab the district will put in
another one at their expense.

Drama/Theater Department: $1,000 for additional lighting for LHS productions.
English Department: $5,000 to purchase non-fiction books to be added to English classroom libraries.
Band: $5,000 to purchase additional band instruments for the growing band program.

Administration: $50,000 for Productivity, $10,000 for Chinese teacher, $10,000 for Tracker and $3,000
for an ACT strategies class.

Other requests were considered but it was determined that other funds were available for those
requests.

Meeting adjourned

Next Meeting will be held in the office conference room on March 13, 2017 @ 3pm.



